Subject: Kernel security support policy
Posted by crispy on Sat, 17 May 2008 10:26:21 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

What is your kernel security support policy for the RHEL4 branch? According to
http://wiki.openvz.org/Download/kernel/rhel4/023stab046.2 the RHEL4 branch is "maintained”.
However, the latest version available on that page (according to the timestamps in
http://download.openvz.org/kernel/branches/rhel4-2.6.9/023st ab046.2/) is from December 2007.
Reading the RHN updates page at https://rhn.redhat.com/errata/rheldes-errata.html reveals that
there have been three security updates to the kernel this year.

Do you have any plans to release updated kernel packages? Or is the "maintained" status of this
branch actually inaccurate?
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